
Fermilab site access: Now and in the future  

Community Advisory Board update on site access
July 27, 2023



What’s happened since we last met

• Printed copies of the site access flyer to 
distribute in your community

• A presentation slide deck for your feedback 

• Launched additional internal communications

• Temporary badges for visitor access
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With Real ID-compliant identification, 
Fermilab visitors can access:
 Batavia Rd. & Pine St. Gates
 Bison-viewing area
 Restored prairie trails
 Bicycling and walking trails
 On-leash dog walking 
 Lederman Science Center
 Saturday Morning Physics and 

other STEM activities in the 
Ramsey Auditorium

 SAGE summer camp (HS girls)
 Field trips
 MakerSpace programming: STEM 

spotlight
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What’s open to the public now? 



• Established a SAB Task Force in the fall 2022, includes employees & users –
recently appointed new lead Matt K.

• Improved on access deficiencies identified internally and by the DOE
• Physical access process improvements and transition to Real ID
• Site Access Coordinators established and being trained
• Continuous Badging IT process improvements since 2019

1. Multiple institutions/affiliations tracking
2. DOE upload enhancements
3. FNAP and Export control process enhancements

• Additional support external & internal communications
- Engaged Communications Division
- Comprehensive communications plan
- Successful CAB engagement  

What have we accomplished so far?
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Fermilab Welcome and Access Center
Birdseye
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Fermilab Welcome & Access Center (FWAC)

Arriving in 2025!
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New main entrance access

• The new center will provide business visitors and 
the public with a welcoming entrance to Fermilab 

• A smoother administrative process
• Public visitors can obtain visitor passes to visit the 

public areas of the campus
• New employees and subcontractors will have a more 

efficient badging experience
• The center will provide a place for business visitors to 

complete any required access forms
• We expect construction to start this fall or in 2024



Red is for the general public
With the exception of underage participants on scheduled school tours. 

Blue is for Business Visitors

Blue is for those that have had their identity verified, but do not have a Fermilab badge for an 
acceptable reason. Individuals who are at Fermilab for more than 1 day will be emailed a QR 
Code that the Security Officers will be able to scan at the control posts.

Green is for Business Visitors attending events only in Wilson Hall

Green is for those that have had their identity verified and are attending a Wilson Hall event 
during workdays/dawn to dusk hours. Individuals that have completed the registering process 
and have been approved will be emailed a QR Code that the Security Officers will be able to 
scan at the control posts. This does not include events that are open to the public or minors.
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Temporary Badges
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 New processes & new safety & security systems

 New Welcome & Access Center

 Enhanced & more frequent communication  

We value your role as a CAB member and in the community!
What leaders and community members can you recommend we meet with?

What is our vision for the future?

Balance openness with safety & security
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